
Bristol Township School District 
Franklin D. Roosevelt Middle School 
1001 Veteran’s Highway 
Bristol, PA 19007 
 

Fourth Marking Period Grading 
 
Thursday, April 30 

 
Dear FDR Parents, 
 

I hope this letter finds you well as we all continue to move through an unprecedented time. After the school closure,                     
decisions regarding the grading of assignments and promotion to the next grade level were discussed. After much                 
consideration the following decisions have been made about those topics: 

● In lieu of grades, course completion will be awarded on a “pass/fail” basis for the remainder of the year. We 
will utilize a PASS/NO PASS approach for assessment, utilizing only formative assessment with an emphasis 
on high-quality specific feedback for learning. The threshold for a PASS will be 70%.  

○ Students will submit assignments weekly.  Teachers will provide feedback for those students who didn’t 
meet the 70% threshold.  Students will have the opportunity to resubmit work to demonstrate 
proficiency.  
 

● When assessing our students’ work, what would typically qualify as a 70% or higher will be a passing grade.  
 

● For students who choose not to participate or submit work, a NO PASS grade will be assigned. Our primary 
focus is student learning. Learning is important and needs to continue. 

It is very important that every student is able to participate in at-home learning. If you are not able to access                     
technology, please notify your child’s teacher or call 267-599-2300. We will schedule a time to address your                 
technology issues to ensure your child can complete their school work. 

Every Student, Every Day, 

Kevin Boles, Principal  
kevin.boles@bristoltwpsd.org 
267-599-2300 
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